
 

 

 

 

March 27, 2023 

 

Representative Kay Granger     Representative Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting $975,000 in funding for the Civil Engineering and Civil Construction 

development costs for 18 new affordable homeownership units in Tucson for fiscal year 2024. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Habitat for Humanity Tucson (a 501(c)3), located 

at 3501 N Mountain Avenue, Tucson, AZ 85719.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Raúl M. Grijalva  

Member of Congress 
 

 


